
I am Kathy Taylor Sharp at 2169 Iglehart.  I'm calling to express my huge disappointment and 

statement here that I am opposed to the construction being proposed by Khabbaz Nick at 

Cleveland and Marshall to have the density increased in the size of the height of the proposed 

building. I see that the City of Saint Paul continues to erode away at the history and the historic 

presence of the neighborhood. These are not multi dwelling neighborhoods. These are 

neighborhoods of people that are raising families, small children, and what's happening by 

increasing density and lack of city urban planning, you really are destroying this neighborhood. And 

I just picked up my Highland Village and see that the city is doing these things rapidly, and to me 

that represents lack of planning for the future. You have no idea how that's affecting traffic at 

Cretin and Marshall, and no one is addressing this. There are so many accidents down there, and 

you're just continuing to add to that along with the Highland project. 
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